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Hello and welcome to

our End of September
newsletter

The students have all settled back into their
classroom routine. They had fun reconnecting and
sharing what they were up to during the summer.



Literacy

Numeracy

UOI

Children are continuing their learning journey with phonics, specifically
focusing on Sound N, O, and P. Their vocabulary is expanding, and they
are honing their sound recognition skills.

We have been working on graphs, shapes, and addition, and we'll continue
focusing on these topics for the rest of the month to build a solid
understanding.

For this month's Unit of Inquiry, we are exploring the theme of "How We
Express Ourselves." We had a Show and Tell where the children shared
photos from their summer break. We have also begun exploring colors and
experimenting with mixing them.

Here are some ways you can support your child's learning journey at
home:

Play "I Spy" with sounds (N,O,P) & read simple books. Say a word,
ask "What sound does it start with?". Start reading words in books by
sounding out the letter.
Numeracy: Count everyday (stairs, toys) & find ways to explore
addition at home.
UOI: Discuss colors and mixing colors.

Let's work together to make this a fantastic learning month for your child!


